

## Nominations are being sought for 13th annual N.H. Construction Industry Ethics Award - contact Wood

October 09, 2008 - Front Section

Nominations are being sought for the 13th annual N.H. Construction Industry Ethics Award. The award is presented to "the individual, business or organization that, through its words and deeds, best demonstrates a commitment to upholding the highest ethical standards in construction." The honoree will receive a plaque and \$1,000 contribution to the recipient's charity of choice.

Nominations will be accepted through December 8th. Email David Wood at woody@wordsfromwoody.com

The award's sponsor is Wood, a writer and newsletter publisher and past president of the Construction Writers Assn.

Prior recipients of the award include Ron Severino of Severino Trucking Co., Candia; Tom Palazzi of The Palazzi Corp; Rich Lambert of Pro Con, Inc.; Leighton White of Leighton White, Inc.,; Mark & Rick Charbonneau of Continental Paving; Jim Morrill of Morrill Const.; Tom Avallone of Cobb Hill Const.; Jack McDevit. of McDevitt Trucks; Levi Ladd of L.K. Ladd; Samuel Audley of R.S. Audley, Inc.; William Walker of The MacMillin Co.; and Bill Clark of Clark Masonry.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540